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commentletters

From: Chris Shutes <blancapaloma@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 11:55 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Russian River drought order 

 
I write on behalf of the California Sportfishing Protection Alliance in support of the Russian River 
drought order. 
 
I also urge the Board to expand the geographic scope of the order to other North Coast watersheds 
with high priority salmon and steelhead populations. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Chris Shutes 
Water Rights Advocate 
California Sportfishing Protection Alliance 
510 421-2405 
Sent from my iPhone 

(6/16-17/15) Board Meeting- Item 12
Russian River

Deadline: 6/15/15  by 12:00 noon

6-15-15


